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From:  
Sent: Monday, 22 July 2013 4:13 PM
To: lawsafety
Subject: Reform of law relating to unauthorised driving

To The committee, 
 
I am a 45 year father of three children (one with an extreme intellectual disability and severe autism) that has 
been suspended for twelve years due to an accumulation of drive whilst disqualified offences.  
 
These offences were committed over a decade ago when I suffered a very difficult period of my life when a 
long standing relationship ended.  
 
I still have over two years left before I can get my license back (May 2016). My wife does not drive and to say 
that this situation is difficult is an understatement... 
 
I understand the need to protect the public from people who are reckless behind the wheel but I feel that NSW 
driving laws are far too harsh and draconian. 
 
I feel a period of three years without any further offences is time served enough to show that someone has 
learnt their lesson and reformed. 
 
I believe most other states has some form of appeals process like this. 
 
For me to be able to drive my handicapped daughter to and from her various intervention specialists would 
make a huge difference to our lives as a family.  
 
Please consider people in situations like myself and repeal these laws immediately. 
 
If need any more information about my offences or situation please let me know. 
 
Regards, 
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